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Comments: I Support Access and Active Management in the Northwest Forest Plan

 

Dear Northwest Forest Plan,

 

Wildfire is the greatest threat to the Northwest Forest. Catastrophic fires have decimated communities, habitat

and forests due to lack of better forest management. In order to protect these national forests, and the people

who live near them, work in them and recreate in them, the land should be managed to reduce wildfire.

 

Sincerely,

Mark Becker

2746 Blackforest Dr  Saint Louis, MO 63129-4024

becker163@yahoo.com

 


